From: John Duckworth

Sent: April 16, 2022 1:49 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Prosed Provincial tax on vacant land

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Hello,

How could tripling the property tax on vacant land owned by non-residents possibly result in increasing the amount of
affordable housing?

You should be encouraging the owners to build housing on their land, not penalizing them for owning it.

They probably plan to build on it one day anyway.

The construction of housing on vacant land will generate jobs and taxes.

John R. Duckworth, B.Eng., Broker

Duckworth Real Estate

963 Kingsburg Beach Road

Kingsburg, N.S., BOJ 2X0

Office: 902-766-4670

Cell: 902-521-2688
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.duckworthrealestate.com%2F&amp;data=0
4%7C01%7Clegc.office%40novascotia.ca%7Cf8ad300bbe904c9a91fa08dalfc909c2%7C8eb23313ce754345a56a297a241
2b4db%7C0%7C0%7C637857245658814809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAILCJQljoiV2IuMzli
LCIBTIil6lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6EMn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=WnP0OaPZ4kPOk1S70EDYyKHWCoAzFh%2FAkYyErigtk7ShM%3
D&amp;reserved=0





